	
EyeOpener
Date: Nov 8, 2022 – Special Olympics Camrose
Rotary November Theme: Rotary Foundation

The meeting was opened by Odell with O Canada. There were 6 members, all on Zoom present. Odell read the Treaty 6 Acknowledgement:

We acknowledge that the Rotary Club of Camrose Daybreak is located on Treaty 6 land. This is the traditional territory and an ancient gathering place of many Indigenous peoples for thousands of years.

We recognize that we are all Treaty people and have a responsibility to become aware of our shared history, understand the Spirit and Intent of the Treaties and by doing so we can honour the past, be aware of the present, and create a just and caring future built upon Peace, Friendship, and Understanding.

Guest Speaker: Carol Wideman, Special Olympics Camrose
Introduction of Guest Speaker by Dean.

Carol has been the 10-year Chairperson of Special Olympics Camrose which is an affiliate of Special Olympics Alberta. Our Rotary member, Dean, has supported this organization including volunteering in the Law Enforcement Torch Run and Polar Plunge events.

Special Olympics Camrose is involved with the following sports for adult community members who are intellectually challenged: floor hockey, bowling, curling, indoor and outdoor walking program, softball, soccer, bocce, etc. There is an Active Start Program and FUNdamentals for children aged 2 to 12 years. The Larry Gibson Memorial Walk is a fundraising public event bringing the community together.

Augustana volunteers are actively involved as well as numerous community volunteers, but volunteers are always needed, especially with governance.

Carol was thanked with a certificate denoting the vaccinations of 30 children against polio.

Happy Bucks for: Upcoming cruise, cancelled trip to Texas but was able to attend son’s Calgary Police graduation, 4 generations of policing, snow is good for cross country skiing, Liz returning from Peru, visiting family and a high school friend in Peace River.

Announcements:
· Scholarship notifications have been sent to school boards and Augustana. Deadline is April 2, 2023
· ChasetheAce.org has 18 cards left and over $17,500 in the jackpot – Silent Santa and the Hospice Society benefit from this event.

Reminders of Upcoming Events:
· Joint Rotary meeting Nov 14 at 6 pm at the Norsemen Inn. Please contact rotarycamrose@gmail.com if you are attending for the $25 supper.

Rob led us in singing the 4-Way Test.

The next Rotary meeting will be on Nov 14, 2022 at 6 pm at the Norsemen Inn
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